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POLITICAL ACTION COMMITTEE FOR ENGINEERS
PO Box 2145, Austin, Texas, 78768 Tel (512) 472-9286 Fax (512) 472-2934

February 12: 2016

The Honorable Todd Hunter
445 Cape Henry Dr.
Corpus Christi, TX 78412

Dear Chairman Hunter,

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Texas Society of Professional Engineers—
through our Political Action Committee for Engineers (PACE)—has endorsed you
in your campaign for the Texas House of Representatives District 32.

As one of the largest state societies of the National Society of Proi~ssional
Engineers (NSPE), TSPE boasts a membership of approximately 3.000 licensed
professional engineers in all disciplines across the state of Texas.

For additions! information concerning this endorsement please contact Jennifer
McEwan, Ph D., TSPE Director of Legislative and Governmental Affairs, at (512)
472-9286.

Sincerely,
,;

~~..

Patrick L. Kunz, P.E.
~~


